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7th July 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 5 PSHE Project 
 
As part of our PSHE for this half term, Year 5 have been learning about the importance of money 
alongside entrepreneurship. The children worked in groups to decide on a business they could start 
with £5, in order to make a profit.  
 
The ideas the class have come up with are: loom band bracelets, bead bracelets, baking (cupcakes), 
fresh lemonade and bookmarks.  
 
We plan to sell the products after school by running some small stalls in the playground.   We ask for 
your support with this project and therefore please do remember to bring some loose change to school 
on Monday 18th July to purchase what we have made (most items will be 50p or £1).  
 
All profits will be donated to a charity supporting those in Ukraine.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Thorn  
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


